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I support this measure because we next to bring back the opportunities to bring the 

cougar population back under control. The current population seems to be a bit 

higher than some officials would like to recognize. If we as a state were actually able 

to successfully manage the cougars instead of outlawing the most efficient way to 

hunt and manage them, we wouldnt have the problem we have that is need of a solid 

solution put back into place. Not only is big game hunting at risk but also recreation 

as all have heard of the more frequent attacks on humans in the last few years.  


